
 
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOUR IVECO BUSES FOR PEOPLE WITH DISABILITIES 

At a ceremony organized at the premises of CTC Automotive Ltd, on Tuesday, December 11, 2024, the 
Honorable Minister of Transport, Communications and Works, Mr. Alexis Vafeadis, received four new 
IVECO minibuses, with 23 seats including the driver, specially designed for people with disabilities. These 
buses are part of the order made by the Department of Electrical and Mechanical Services in 2022 and 
2023, for a total of nine minibuses with a special lifting platform, suitable for transporting people with 
disabilities in wheelchairs. This action is part of the purchase of vehicles for the needs of various Ministries 
and Private Institutions for People with Disabilities under the supervision of the Deputy Ministry of Social 
Welfare in order to facilitate the transport of people with disabilities.  
 
In his speech, Mr. Vafeadis thanked CTC Automotive and all those who contributed to the implementation 

of this project, stressing that the cooperation was exemplary. A short speech was given by the CEO of CTC 

Automotive, George Kozakos. The handover ceremony was attended by Peggy Makri, Sales Manager of 

Iveco SpA, and Dimitris Zangoulos, IVECO Brand Manager of CTC Automotive. 

 

 

 


